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McKay Oil Corporation 
One McKay Place 
Roswell, NM 88201 

RE: NM114333, Section 19, T. 4 S., R. 22 E., N.M.P.M., Chaves County, NM 

Mr. Roy L. McKay: 

This letter is in response to your sampling plan and remediation plan for the pipeline release 
located in Section 19, T. 4 S, R. 22 E, N.M.P.M., Chaves County, NM. The sampling plan 
and removal action described in your document are hereby approved. 

All actions at this site must meet the New Mexico Oil Conservation (OCD) rules for cleanup of 
spills and releases. A BLM employee shall be on site for all sampling and cleanup actions. 
Please contact Al Collar (geologist) at (575) 627-0272 three days before beginning any 
sampling or remediation actions at this site. 

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this or any other matter, please do not 
hesitate to contact Al Collar, Geologist, at (505) 627-0272. 

Sincerely, 

/5/ f tnge(Maiv 
Angel Mayes 
Assistant Field Manager, 
Lands & Minerals 

NMOCD 
Attn: Tim Gum 
1301 W. Grand Avenue 
Artesia, NM 88210 


